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New film screening licence now available to Community Groups
A new tailor-made screening licence has been launched for local film societies and community cinemas. 

Caroline Cawley, Marketing Manager at ADeC who run both Ely Cinema and the See Cinema scheme for rural touring cinema said ‘This new license will allow community cinema groups to screen to their audiences from personal DVDs or downloads, making it easier to show films locally and legally! The launch of this new licence follows months of consultation between the Motion Picture Licencing Company (MPLC) and the BFFS (British Federation of Film Societies). 

The licence covers a wide range of films which are already available on DVD, including titles from major Hollywood studios 20th Century Fox and Walt Disney as well as independent studios. For current releases people will still want to come to Ely Cinema but this new licence will be benefit groups wanting to bring the magic of the cinema to their village.
Our rural touring cinema kit is available to hire from ADeC at a very affordable rate, allowing community groups to bring cinema into their village. There are already a number of groups who are using the kit but we are always looking to promote the scheme further. Full details of the scheme are on the ADeC website www.adec.org.uk or call us on 01353 616991.’
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